
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Please can I remind you of our school uniform and expectations at The Ruth Gorse 
Academy. It is essential that all students wear the correct uniform, including acceptable 
jewellery and the appropriate footwear.  Any students who do not meet the academy 
standards of uniform will be removed from lessons until this is resolved.  

Boys 

The Ruth Gorse Academy round neck, light blue jumper, with long  sleeves and the school 
badge (available for purchase from the Academy) 

Navy gingham shirt (available for purchase from the Academy) 

Plain black or charcoal grey trousers 

Black or grey socks 

Plain black leather school shoes (below the ankle) 

A red overcoat 

Girls 
The Ruth Gorse Academy round neck, light blue jumper, with long  sleeves and the school 
badge (available for purchase from the Academy) 

Navy gingham shirt (available for purchase from the Academy) 

Black or charcoal grey knee length skirt or black or charcoal grey tailored trousers 

Black or grey socks / tights  

Plain black leather school shoes (below the ankle) 

A red overcoat 

Acceptable Earrings                       Acceptable Shoes    
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 STUDENT  PROFILE 

Name:  Shereen Abu 
Amra 

Age:  12 

Birthday: 8 February 

Where do you live: 
Greenmount Street 

What Primary School did you go to: 
Greenmount Primary 

What’s your favourite subject: Science 

What’s a random fact about you: I am a 
perfectionist 

What are your career aspirations: Dentist / 
Doctor 

What has been the best thing about TRGA so 
far:  Meeting new people 

What’s your favourite item of clothing: Nike Air 
Max Shoes 

Who’s the most famous person you’ve met:  
Kate Middleton    

 

 

  

STAFF PROFILE  

Name:  Mr Steve Bastow 

Age:  55 

Birthday: 2nd May  

Where do you live: Emley 
Moor (by the mast) 
Huddersfield 

Where did you grow up:  Huddersfield 

What was your favourite subject:  History 

What’s a random fact about you: I have run a 4 
minute mile (in my younger days) 

What are your career aspirations: To keep going 
until I retire  

What has been the best thing about TRGA so far: 
Meeting enthusiastic staff and students 

What’s your favourite item of clothing: My 
mucking out boots (for our horses) 

 Who’s the most famous person you’ve met: The 
Duke of Edinburgh  

 

Students were informed last week that the whole academy will be attending the Big Bang Fair at 
the NEC in Birmingham on the 13th March. The Big Bang Fair is an exciting opportunity to see 

the largest celebration of science, technology, engineering and maths for young people. The fair 
aims to excite pupils in the opportunities careers in these subjects can offer and allows them to 

meet inspiring engineers and scientists from some of the biggest and most interesting companies 
in the UK. The fair also hosts the finals of the National Science and Engineering Competition 
which is open to all 11-18 year olds in full time education and is a competition  we would very 

much like to be taking part in in future years. 

ADVANCED NOTICE 
 

Please remember that school closes for the half  
term holiday on Friday 13th February. School  
re-opens on Tuesday 24th February as we are  
closed for staff training on Monday 23rd. Thank you. 
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